
From:  Ron Phillipps > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  05/12/2014 13:51 
Subject:  Supporting growth in the Vale 
 
Re your pamphlet dated November 2014 on the above topic, I have searched  
the multiplicity of attachments and could not find any definition of the  
parking spaces to be provided. 
 
Provision of parking spaces is a contentious issue and the cause of much  
aggravation in a community sharing parking spaces.  I suggest a minimum  
of at least one space per bedroom of accommodation, eg three spaces for  
a three-bedroom property. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Ron Phillipps 
The Croft, Buckland 
Faringdon, Oxfordshire 
SN7 8QN 
 

            
     




